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AUDI FIS SKI WORLD CUP SESTRIERE: SNOW ON THE OLYMPIC SLOPE KANDAHAR G.A.
AGNELLI 

SESTRIERE - Fresh snow on the Kandahar Giovanni Alberto Agnelli Olympic track in Sestriere,
the course that will host two rounds of the women's Audi FIS Ski World Cup on 22nd and 23th
February 2025. The best athletes will be at the start in the Giant Slalom, on Saturday 22nd, and in
the Slalom, on Sunday 23th, for a two-day event not to be missed in Sestriere, on the snows of
Vialattea. The temperatures, which are well below zero, have also made it possible to start the
snowmaking system along the course so as to begin to consolidate the ground of the slope, which
will then be worked on and prepared in the best possible way in view of the Alpine Skiing World
Cup event.

All information online at www.worldcupsestriere.it
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